Clarkson University

Society of Women Engineers

November 2019

larkson SWE had a busy November! We hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving. SWE was able to hold quite a few events this month, since the semester is coming to a close. It started with another North Country Children's Museum and ended with the LCC Event!

North Country Children's Museum

Our second North Country Children's Museum outreach event was held in the month of November. SWE did a stem related activity with the kids called "Oil Spill". The kids really enjoyed this activity, cocoa powder was placed in in water and the kids had to remove it! It showed the kids that engineers help solve real world problems.

WE19 Annual Conference

SWE took 16 active members all the way to sunny California for this years annual conference! It was an amazing experience for our members. Not only were we able to get out of cold Potsdam for a few days but we got to go to so many sessions that really enhanced our perspectives. A few of our members even got job offers from the career fair. It was a wonderful trip and many can't wait for next year's conference.

Open House

The second open house of the semester was the week that a good number of our members were gone for the SWE conference. This gave our members that weren't able to go an opportunity to recruit members for next year! We were able to talk to quite a potential students about SWE.

Dodgeball Tournament

This was the first time SWE had held a dodgeball tournament. We had 5 teams participate in the fundraiser. The winning obtained 1/4 of the profits! The team that ended up winning donated their winnings to St. Jude's. It was a lot of fun and we hope to be able to do it again in the future.

GBM at Sergi's

Clarkson SWE was able to hold a general body meeting at Sergi's! Our members were able to enjoy pizza while listening to our board members discuss their position responsibilities. We wanted to get members interested in running for board positions next semester. We also held conference presentations where a few girls that went to the conference presented on a certain seminar they attended.

LCC Event

The LCC event this year was on mentoring and how the mentor-mentee relationship should happen. This was a great professional development event that helped many members learn how to engage with or find a mentor when they enter the workforce!

Newsletter Subscription

If you would like to keep up to date with the activity Clarkson SWE, subscribe to our mailing list by sending an email to **swe@clarkson.edu** with the subject "**Newsletter Subscription.**" If you are a Clarkson SWE alum, join our Facebook page, Clarkson SWE Alumni!



Upcoming Events

- •Cookie Dough Fundraiser 12/3-12/5
- •The Giving Tree Events- 12/5 & 12/11
- •Final General Body Meeting— 12/7
- •High School Mentoring Brunch– 12/8



Thank you for supporting Clarkson SWE throughout the years. We truly appreciate it. If you would like to give us feedback or share your experiences at Clarkson do not hesitate to contact us! Subscribe to our monthly newsletters by emailing swe@clarkson.edu, with subject line "Newsletter Subscription."









